
May 04, 2021 

ITEM 14.E.1  
 

INDIAN RIVER COUNTY 

BOARD OF COUNTY COMMISSIONERS 

 

INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

___________________________________________________________ 
 

TO:   Members of the Board of County Commissioners 

 

DATE:  April 28, 2021 

 

SUBJECT:  Gifford Water Tower 

 

FROM:  Laura Moss  

Commissioner, District 5    
_________________________________________________________________________________ 

Discussion Item:  

 

To my esteemed Colleagues, 

As a participant in the GIFFORD CLEAN-UP DAY EVENT on Saturday, 02/27, 2021,  

I was informed of the Community’s concern regarding the name on the water tower located 

there. 

 

Currently, “Indian River County” not “Gifford” is displayed on it. 

The emails attached herein represent my inquiry and Staff response in this regard. 

Subsequently, I accepted the invitation to attend the Progressive Civic League meeting of 

04/05/2021 (Zoom). 

 

The Minutes of said meeting also are attached herein. 

As stated in same, Mr. Joe Idlette III will join us at our meeting to speak in this regard. 

Thank you in advance for your consideration of this matter. 

 

Documents 

1) Moss email to Staff dated 03/08/2021 

2) Staff email to Moss dated 03/09/2021 

3) Minutes for April 5, 2021 Progressive Civic League Zoom Meeting 

 

Laura Moss 

Indian River County Commissioner 
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